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Dear Bruce 

A stronger voice for Wales: engaging with Westminster and the devolved institutions 

I am writing as Chair of the National Assembly for Wales’s Constitutional and Legislative 

Affairs Committee.  

You may be aware that the Committee is currently undertaking an inquiry into inter-

institutional working.  

The Committee has set the following inquiry objectives: 

- To produce best practice principles for inter-institutional working for constitutional 

legislation;  

- To reflect and build on the work of other legislatures on inter-institutional working 

as it relates to broader policy areas;  

- To seek, establish and promote opportunities for inter-parliamentary working, 

including promotion of citizen engagement. 

The inquiry was launched in December 2016 along with a public consultation, which closes 

on 5 June 2017. Further information about the inquiry is available on our webpages.  

We are interested to hear your views on inter-parliamentary working and your experience 

of building and maintaining relations in the UK.  

Alternatively, we would be happy to discuss these issues either through an informal visit or 

via video-conference. If you would like to meet on this basis, please contact the 



 

Committee’s clerking team on 0300 200 6362 or 0300 200 6222 so that suitable 

arrangements can be made.   

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies  

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


